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Comments: I am greatly concerned about the proposed threat to the Long Valley area with new mining

operations. This is one the few pristine areas that is accessible to visitors. Mining companies and their operations

have horrible track records. Please don't allow another mining operation to come into a pristine area and damage

the environment and threaten local wildlife. Not to mention the eyesore it would create for the MANY visitors who

enjoy this wonderful and wild area. Just say NO!

 

Thank you.


